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TOPICS: 
Junior Varsity Football 
Retirement Functions 
 

 
PROVINCIALS – Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools is guaranteed a provincial 
title for junior varsity football this year.  On Saturday, December 3, the Barsby 
Bulldogs and Nanaimo District Islanders play the championship game at BC Place 
Stadium.  Kick off at 11:30 a.m.  Good luck to both teams and congratulations on 
your success this season!  
 

 

RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that 
you would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to 
communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Join friends, colleagues and former colleagues as they honour 
retiree Debra Sywak on Thursday, January 19 from 3:30 to 5:30 
p.m. at the Taphouse Restaurant. (321 Selby Street)  Please RSVP 
to sdebodt@sd68.bc.ca by Friday, January 13. 

 

 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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